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I oppose House Bill 2400 as it poses a slippery slope that impinges on protected 

farm, rural and open space lands. We need to encourage new development within 

existing communities to reduce the need for new and expensive infrastructure and 

manage the load on existing infrastructure. Farm and rural lands need to preserved 

for food production and preservation of natural spaces. 


